
 
To:  All Secondary and Special Schools  
 
14 to 19 
 
It gives me great pleasure to send to you a copy of ‘Creating Change at 14 to 19’ – 
Case studies from the East of England 2005. 
 
The publication was launched at the Eastern Region 14 to 19 Conference which took 
place at New Hall College Cambridge last week. The booklet contains a variety of 
case studies from the region which I hope might help you with planning 14 to 19 
provision in your school.  
 
In addition, the booklet contains some interesting statistical information about 
achievement and participation across the Eastern region as a whole and Norfolk in 
particular. 
 
Norfolk has two case studies included in the publication, and both demonstrate how 
schools, colleges, employers and higher education institutions are collaborating to 
provide a new and exciting learning environment where young people can flourish 
and achieve their real potential. 
 
All the contributors are happy to be contacted if you feel that you would like more 
details of any of the case studies included. 
 
I hope that you find the publication useful.  A copy has been sent to all secondary and 
special schools and it is available on the Education and Skills pages of the Go East 
website:  www.go-east.gov.uk: 
 
http://www.goeast.gov.uk/goee/docs/193443/193460/Creating_Change_Case_Studies.pdf 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Fred Corbett 
Assistant Director of Children's Services 
Head of Service (Advisory Services)  
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